
November Newsletter

We would like to welcome back the pupils after the Halloween break. We look 
forward to a busy month ahead. Below are some activities going on in the school 
this month.

Parent-teacher meetings

To be held on the 23rd and 24th of November. Slots now open on Aladdin.

Feedback

From Monday 14th November

New opening time of 9.00 am for pupils of working parents (On request)

Homework will be sent on Aladdin App, and all communication done through this.

Athletics

Running training resumes for 3rd to 6th class pupils.

Hurling and football

Training continues every Thursday and Friday.

Active Break Challenge

Taking place from November 14th until December 9th. Activities will be organised
by the Active School Committee.

Science Week

Taking place from the 14th- 18th of November. All classes will be taking part in 
fun science experiments and workshops.

HRC Musical



On the 9th of November, the sixth class pupils were invited to attend the HRC 
musical ‘Back to the 80s’. They thoroughly enjoyed the outing.

JEP

Sixth class pupils are taking part in the Junior Entrepreneur Programme. 

Green Schools

This week, from the 7th- 11th November, pupils are taking part in the Irish 
Climate and Nature Summit. Children will be learning about climate change, the 
COP summit in Egypt and our local environment.

IPPN Conference

Mrs Farrell will be attending this conference on the 16th -18th of November.

Halloween Cake Sale

A total of €1123.58 was raised. Some of this  money will be used to buy a new 
set of jerseys for the school.

We thank parents and grandparents for their continued support.


